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Big Bend Adventure Time 
  
I hope y'all are connected to each other via Facebook because I am and I'm enjoying the updates and 
pictures. 
  
What we did last week: 
Our chapter's second overnight ride of the year is wrapping up now.  Frank is leading (with only a few turn 
arounds noted) a group of 11 bikes and 17 souls to Big Bend and back.  Well, I'm assuming back.  I hear 
he's lead them to the border once so hopefully we won't have to ride out as a chapter and retrieve 
them.  I'm looking forward to the stories and pictures.  
  
What's coming up this week:  
There is a Medina Children's Home event on the calendar for Saturday the 29th but I have no information 
on the details.  I'll pester our activities ladies and get back to you.  Other than that, nada for this 
weekend.  
  
What's just around the corner: 
Oct 2nd - Officer's Meeting 
Oct 6th - Road Captain Meeting, New Member Orientation, Chapter Social 
Oct 6th - Our chapter raffle drawing 
Oct 6th - Breast Cancer Ride 
Oct 11th through 14th - Oklahoma State HOG Rally. 
Oct 27th - Chapter ride to the Three Sisters 
Nov 10th, Boerne Days for the LOH 
Dec 8th, we're planning another progressive dinner ride.  More details to follow as they develop. 
  
And of course... 
Texas State HOG Rally 2013 - May 16th - 18th 
  
In other news: 
Your squirrel is currently enjoying a film festival in Austin.  It made me wonder something.  If I put together 
a mini-film festival at the Westlakes Alamo Drafthouse and showed biker movies (classics like "Easy 
Rider" or any other movie with a biker theme) would you all be interested in that? 
  
Squirrel Out 

 


